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Auckland Airport responds to 
Commerce Commission draft 
determination for its Input 
Methodologies Review 
 

Auckland Airport is currently reviewing the Commerce Commission’s draft determination 

on cost of capital announced today for its Input Methodologies (IM) Review and we will 

be submitting a response to the draft determination in due course. 

We will await the Commission’s final decision in December this year on cost of capital, 

along with the Commission’s review of our pricing decision which is expected in early 

2024, before commenting further on pricing for Price Setting Event four (PSE4). 
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